Notes on the application process to deliver the Peter N Davies Seminar

Please send your completed application form and PowerPoint video presentation to n.j.white@ljmu.ac.uk by the advertised deadline. 
A panel of CPMH Board members will judge the applications and the successful applicant will be notified of the result by the advertised deadline. 
Early Career Researcher/PhD Status
The Peter Davies Seminar is open to new and emerging scholars in the field of Maritime History.  This is in honour and recognition of Professor Peter Davies who was always very keen to encourage and support new scholars in the discipline.  PhD students should give the title of their PhD, date of registration, whether Part-Time or Full-Time and the name of the institution of registration.  ECR scholars should be within a maximum of 4 years of PhD completion.  If you have had a considerable career break since completing your PhD due to, for example, parental leave or caring responsibilities, please add a note on this in your application and this will be fully taken into consideration.  
Video Presentation
Please submit a single-slide PowerPoint video presentation (and not just an audio recording) of your abstract – the presentation should not exceed 5 minutes.  You should use the record facility within PowerPoint and include only a single slide.  Please add the following details to the slide: The title of your proposed paper, your name and your institutional affiliation if you have one.  Please send your video presentation, along with your completed application to n.j.white@ljmu.ac.uk by the advertised deadline.
Notes for Referees 
You have been asked to provide a reference in support of the application to deliver the Peter Davies Seminar.  In your reference, please can you state how long you have known the applicant and in what capacity, and comment on the quality of their scholarship and their presentation skills.  Please send your reference by email attachment on headed paper or as an email message to n.j.white@ljmu.ac.uk by the deadline below.  Please note, emails should be sent from an institution/organisation email account and not a personal email address.  

  
